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From: CORLETT, Aeron <Aeron.Corlett@police.govt.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 12 August 2020 3:28 pm
To: Privacy Code
Cc: CARTWRIGHT, Lachlan; WOOLLASTON, Sharon
Subject: Police comment: Revocation and replacement of the Health Information Code 

under the Privacy Act 2020 
Attachments: Draft-Health-Information-Privacy-Code-for-consultation-V2.pdf; Information-Paper-

Replacement-Health-Information-Privacy-Code.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Kia ora, 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit on the revocation and replacement of the Health Information Code. We 
recognise the intent to update the codes in line with the new Privacy Act 2020 before it comes into force in 
December of this year. Police is comfortable with the changes to this code.  

Please note we will be providing separate feedback on the Civil Defence National Emergencies (Information Sharing) 
Code in due course. 

Kind regards, 
Aeron 

Aeron Corlett
Assistant Policy Advisor  
Health & Transport Policy team 
Policy and Partnerships Group  
New Zealand Police 

P  +64 (4)  470 120 (ext 44420)

E  aeron.corlett@police.govt.nz 

===============================================================

WARNING

The information contained in this email message is intended for the addressee only and may 
contain privileged information. It may also be subject to the provisions of section 50 of 
the Policing Act 2008, which creates an offence to have unlawful possession of Police 
property. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or have received this 
message in error, you must not peruse, use, distribute or copy this message or any of its 
contents.
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Also note, the views expressed in this message may not necessarily reflect those of the New 
Zealand Police. If you have received this message in error, please email or telephone the 
sender immediately


